
TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

7 January 2025 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present:, Alan Densmore, Mark  Wright, Tom Thatcher, Bob Salls, Lauren Johnson, 
Bryan Duros, Ash Alexander and Jon Hanna 
Guest: Chris Raepp. 
 
We are off to A flying start this year after selling 27,106 gallons of fuel last year. 

We now have a new three year contract with Passero. 

Wet land permit will be issued soon for the vault relocation, which should be completed 

this year. The electrical service will also be moved this spring so the hanger and vault 

can be connected when ready. 

A letter will be sent to the Town stating that the fence can be relocated. 
 
No update on the night landing issue. 
 
Tim Woods has the hanger lease and after one minor issue is resolved the hanger can 
get started. 
 
Any fill brought into the air port will have a separate marked area for brush on the South 
end. 
 
The date for our next Fly-in, will be 7 June 2025, please save the date, more to follow! 
 
Submitted by Jon Hanna 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 0900. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 4 February, at the town hall. 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 



TICONDEROGA AIRPORT 4B6 

4 March 2025 

 

The meeting was called to order at 0830 in the Town Hall followed by the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Present:, Alan Densmore, Gary Vosburg, Mark Wright, Tom Thatcher, Bryan Duros, 
Bob Salls, Ash Alexander, Dave Wood, Laura Jarvis, and Jon Hanna 

 

Ash reported that we sold 389.1 gallons of fuel last month. 

Wet lands around the vault have been eased and we will be able to proceed with the 

relocation this spring, we will also be able to move the fence for hanger growth. 

The date of the Fly-In is June 14 2025 from 10 to 2. 

 Bob Porter will provide food again this year. 

Ashe will take care of the fuel farm and price adjustment. 

Tonya will arrange for the additional out house inside the fence. 

The FAA has had to put a hold on any work in the planning stage due to personnel 

issues. 

Bryan brought up problems with the snow removal, Tom will look into this.   

Meeting ended at 0850. 

Next monthly meeting will be 0830, Tuesday, 1 April, at the town hall. 

 

 

Submitted by Jon Hanna 

 

 


